Wecoms to

School Year 2025-2026

Dear Parents,

The third-grade teachers are looking forward to meeting your child on the first day of school.

In an effort to make things easier for you, we would like to provide you with a supply list for the
upcoming school year. The supplies below are items asked by your homeroom teacher to bring in on
the first day of school. Please make sure items are labeled before coming to school with first name,
last name, and room number.

List of supplies:
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24 sharpened pencils with extra erasers

small box of crayons (16 or 24 count) or small box of colored pencils (12-16 count)
4 thin black dry-erase markers

4 two-pocket durable folders (red, yellow, blue, green)

pencil case (small and soft)

3 glue sticks

1 pair of child scissors

Small wired earbuds/headphones for Chromebooks

1 dry eraser/cloth

Donation/Optional Supplies:
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2 boxes of tissues

computer mouse - not wireless

a small pencil sharpener that collects the shavings
disinfectant wipes

Small storage pouch/container for earbuds/headphones

Due to limited space available please DO NOT bring binders or a large pencil box. Water bottles
should be sealable to avoid spills and should not be larger than 20 oz. If any of these requests are a
financial hardship, please contact us at the start of the school year.

Sincerely,

gwufes Teachers



